
25 April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to confirm that the essential repairs to your child’s classroom, Harvard, have

now been completed.

FromMonday 29th April the children can return to their original classroom, please go back to

entering school via their normal entrance.

We have also taken the opportunity to freshen up the classroomwith a coat of paint for the

children.

We thank you for your support and patience while we completed the repairs.

Kind Regards,

Mr L Angier

Vice Principal


